
Health Sciences Library 

July 5, 1979 

Gloria Sepulveda Vanquest 
lansing Community College 
419 N. Capitol 
Lansing, MI 48901 

Dear Gloria: 

Library 

The Executive Board of the Hichigan Health Sciences Libraries 

Associat ion thanks you for accepting the eha irmanship of the 

LegiS lation Cotmlittee. Your term will expire 1981. The charge to 

the committee is to be determined by the committee members. 

Please activate the cOlllIlittee as soon as convenient and be prepared 

to submit a short report on whatever activity can be started or accomp lishe d 

before the Annual Conference in October. 

Augustina Del Favero and Tom Van Dam will be serving with you on this 

committee. Dave KeddIe will be the ex officio member from the Executive 

Board. 

cc: A. Hun gerford 
C. Graham 

Sincere ly, 

{~,~r,A-&- {U:tz,v' 
Carole Colte r , President·Elect 
MHSLA 


